
 

letter to the editor 

march 5, 2016 

We join other Bedford residents in urging your readers to vote for Selectman William 
Moonan in the Town Election on Saturday, March 12, (8 am – 6 pm).  Bill is completing 
his second three-year term as a Selectman, and we look forward to his next term’s 
endeavors. 

Because of his financial officer background, Bill asks lots of thoughtful questions about 
the Town’s operations from a fiscal point of view.  We like that he asks questions and 
that he cares about the Town’s fiscal stability.  We appreciate that he works to preserve 
Bedford’s small-town character and history by leading the Town’s efforts to establish an 
historical museum. We like that he is promoting a Bedford Cultural District and is 
working with the Chamber of Commerce’s Business Development Committee to 
augment the local economy.  And we like that he successfully advocated televising 
Selectmen’s meetings and now encourages other Town committees to utilize the Town 
Hall’s new cable TV capabilities -- enhancing transparency in Town government. 

Please give Bill Moonan one of your two votes for Selectman on Saturday, March 12. 

Walter St. Onge, Rick Manley, Tim Gray, MaryEllen Carter, Holly Hosmer, Jane and Dan 
Puffer, Tom and Sharon McDonald, Wendy and Paul Ciaccia, Kathryn Rifkin, Birgit 
DeWeerd, David and Betsy Boschetto, Lee Vorderer, Bob Bass, Jacqueline S. and William 
A. Edwards, Susanne Harrison, Irma Carter, Barbara Perry, Rachel Murphy, Ken Gordon, 
Maria and Ron Green, Gene Clerkin, Steve Hagan, Ann Kiessling, Jim and Barbara O’Neill, 
Dick and Jan Burnes, Lisa and Chuck Mustapich, Lori Eggert, Nancy Asbedian, Chris and 
Stacy Gittens, Ellen and Lester Macklin, Tim Brown, Karen Kalil Brown, Fay Russo, Mary 
and Erik Johannessen, Marietta and Art Ellis, Joanna and Bruce Nickerson, Sandra 
Hackman, Ken Prescott, Sing and Carl Hanson, Caroline and Ken Larson, Chris Weisz, 
Tom and Anne Larkin, Ed and Zoe Pierce, Angelo Colao, Lois and Brown Pulliam, Bob 
and Sarah Dorer, Don and Sue Corey, Doris Webber, Paddy Wade, Noreen and Larry 
O’Gara, Carol and George Epple, Keith Backman, Marion Bryan, Carol and Alan Long, 
Kevin Latady, Gerry Welch, Ann Guay, Scott Counsell, Lorrie Dunham, Susan Wingfield, 
Kaye and Rick Spofford, Abby Hafer, Rich Daugherty, Paul Hill, Terry and Laurie Gleason, 
and Carol Amick.  


